Agenda PACT Steering Group Meeting 5th October 
Apologies for the delay in getting this out but it was only this morning that I confirmed the venue which is .... DEREK’S NEW LOCATION IN GLOUCESTER YARD. If you are unfamiliar with this go to Great Dockray and proceed though the arch to the right of the Gloucester Arms pub. Go up the steep incline and Derek’s new shop is the first unit on the right up a couple of steps. 

Welcome and apologies. Unfortunately we already have apologies from G R-K, JB and Maureen and I.  

Minutes of last meeting (on website)
Matters arising. 

·  One of the critical issues we need to resolve is the speaker at next year’s AGM. Did anything come out of discussions with the University? If not see other suggestions. 

· Feedback from Fresher week event.  Focus on how we develop the relationship.   

Raising Funds for PACT.  Paper previously distributed attached. The object of the discussion is to determine how we can make PACT sustainable from a financial view point. 

Car Sharing scheme. MH is providing an update on progress to date and next steps. I am not sure if colleagues saw the short piece in the Herald this week Community Transport in Cumbria. “Communities across Cumbria are joining an event today (I assume Friday or Sat) to discuss how some of the county’s transport needs can be met through the development of community transport. --- The DoT has awarded Cumbria £288,000 to develop community transport in areas where bus services are not viable” Shame we did not know about this but possibly still relevant.   

November Steering Group meeting. The Steering Group meeting would normally be on the 2nd November. However The Food Group has arranged for someone from the Soil Association to attend its meeting on the 9th November to discuss this topic. Do we want to make this a full blown discussion topic and advertise more widely? Do we want to delay the Steering Group meeting to the 9th and amalgamate into a single meeting? The down side to this is that there is still the issue of the organisational form of PACT outstanding from September. Also as the attendance at this meeting (October SG) is likely to be low do we need time to catch up on issues and chart our way forward for 2012. 
A.O.B.  
